
 

 

20th December 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to inform you of some changes from January 8th with regards to tuck shop and bringing in snacks for Upper School. 

This has been as a result of the discussions raised by pupils on the Health and Safety Pupil Leadership Team who represent 

children from year 2 upwards.  

From January, children in Upper School will no longer be able to bring in tuck shop money daily. Instead they will have 2 options:  

Choice 1 - they will pay £1 per week for the full half term. This will need to be paid on Parentpay. Here is a list of food that will be in 

our tuck shop. Items offered will vary across the week: 

- Satsumas 

- Cucumber Sticks 

- Carrot Batons 

- Cherry Tomatoes 

- Bananas 

- Apples 

- Grapes 

- Rice Cakes 

- Bread Sticks 

- Cheese 

There will be toast available on Fridays. 

Choice 2 - they will be able to bring in their own snack (separate to their lunch boxes). Snacks can only be: any fruit or vegetable; 

cheese with or without plain crackers; breadsticks or rice cakes. Due to allergies, please do not send your child in with anything 

containing nuts. 

In the New Year we will be concentrating on encouraging healthy lunch boxes. 

Yours Sincerely, 

H.Turnock     R.Ellison 

Chair and Vice Chair on behalf of 

The Healthy and Safety Pupil Leadership Team   


